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Our team just returned from the University of North Texas (UNT) where we trained two groups and 
had two campus outreach days. Home school 
students and their parents participated in our 
first pro-life camp in that region. Our trainees 
were focused in the classroom and on campus. 
Many young campers challenged themselves to 
engage older students in conversation as they applied the tools we learned at camp. What a success! 
 
Some of the campers were ridiculed by UNT students for being home schooled, for being too young, 
and for lacking true 
life experience. Still, 
these students and 
their parents were 
gracious, persuasive, 
and bold as they defended truth and the lives of the unborn. 
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It will take an eternity for the unborn to defend themselves 

We had the privilege of having Lori Navrodtzke on this Texas trip. She has a gracious spirit and 
is extremely dedicated to sharing the truth and training others to lovingly do the same.  Lori had her 
abortion in 1984. The guilt began to manifest itself in extremely self-destructive behavior in 2000. 
Finally, she began the recovery process in 2005. She experienced her first JFA outreach and met our 
staff in 2006 at Arizona State University.  
 

I first met Lori at a training in Tucson early in 2011. Toward the end of that training day, we gave 
Lori the microphone so she could share her story and answer questions. The audience loved her. After 
having been engaged in practice dialogue all day, the students finally tasted reality when Lori spoke to 
them. She gave some timely advice on how to watch for someone who needs a listening ear, compas-
sion, and forgiveness. She is a wonderful soul with a powerful testimony.  
 

Her reflection from early 2011 is here: www.jfaweb.org/Reflections/Lori_Navrodtzke_Reflection.pdf  

“I was definitely inspired to share my beliefs 
with others while remaining compassionate 
and respectful.” - high school camper 

“Best choice of how to spend my week. I learned so much, and I 
can’t wait to tell others what I’ve learned. I would love to have 
your group speak at my church.” - high school camper 

Here are 
pictures of 
me teach-
ing and 
mentoring 
at recent 
training 
seminars. 

Defending human value together, 
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